
Another Successful Fundraiser 

By Joan 

On Saturday 19th May another Fashion Parade was conducted to display a range of winter and 

spring outfits that could be purchased from our Op Shop at Kidman  Park Church of 

Resurrection. 

About 50 people attended the parade and 

seemed to enjoy the variety of garments for 

men, women and children that were worn by 

our 10 different models.

 

Once again Julie compered the parade and decided this time to group the garments in clusters 

of activities.          

10. I clothed you with embroidered cloth and put 

sandals of fine leather; I wrapped you with fine linen 

and covered you with rich fabric.  13. You were 

adorned with gold and silver, while your clothing was 

of fine linen, rich fabric (silk) and embroidered cloth. 

You had choice flour and honey and oil for food. You 

grew exceedingly beautiful fit to be a queen. 

Ezekiel 16: 10 & 13 



                   

     

So, we had garments for a sleepover, visiting wineries or going out for lunch. We then had 

garments for sporting events such as going to the footy playing football or umpiring 

football. Next were suitable outfits for going to the races or going to a play date.                                                                     

                                         



   

 Finally, with the Fashion Parade being held on the same day as Harry and Meghans’s 

wedding, all models were dressed as though they also had been invited to the wedding. 



                                                         

It was great to see our compere Julie, also change her outfits to match each grouping of 

garments. Julie is one of three Op Shop co-ordinators who work tirelessly each Monday 

morning to update stock for the following Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

A generous afternoon tea was then served. In total, $750 was raised and we thank all those 

responsible for an enjoyable afternoon. 


